
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope everyone has enjoyed the sunny half term and has come back rested and 

ready to learn. A huge thank you to Mr Dent and our eco warrior families for 

supporting North Tyneside Council to litter pick at the weekend. You are all 

superstars! 

 

        Mrs Bruce and the Appletree team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid update 

 

We are receiving reports from public health that Covid cases are continuing in our 

area and therefore we are keeping our present measures in place including good 

ventilation, frequent handwashing, social distancing and face- masks. Thank you for 

your support. 
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September class and summer transition arrangements 

 

We very excited to share our staffing plans for September 2021: 

 

The children who are 

currently being 

taught by… 

Will move to this class 

in September 2021… 

And be taught by… 

Mrs Mitchell\ Mrs McAvelia Year One Class 3 Miss McGregor 

Miss Stamp Year One Class 4 Mr Dent 

Miss McGregor Year Two Class 5 Mr Anderson 

Mrs Wilkinson\ Miss White Year Two Class 6 Ms Traill 

Mr Anderson Year Three Class 7 Mrs Wilkinson\ Mrs Smith 

Ms Traill Year Three Class 8 Mrs Hyde\ Mrs Smith 

Mr Dent Year Four Class 9 Ms Tarran   

Mrs Hyde\ Miss Kefford Year Four Class 10 Miss Clyde 

 

The children will meet up with their new class teacher at least once per week (from 

14.1.2021) over this next term to support a smooth transition. The teachers are going to 

set some all about me homework so watch out for this. A video welcome is also on its 

way via Seesaw to give parents and pupils a chance to talk about the move together. On 

the days the year fours attend their new middle school, the 29th and 30th of June, 

pupils will spend the day with their new teacher in their new setting. More details to 

follow.  

 

The EYFS teaching staff remain the same for September 2021 and separate welcome 

letter have been sent to families. 

 

 


